

ge of Technology Office of the Dean

Indiana State University

18 -19 Academic Year Wraps Up!









Congratulations, Class of 2019!

Commencement took place on Saturday, May 11th with over 230 graduates from the College of Technology. Picture above with Dean Nesli Alp, Logan Pollard, Construction Management graduate, was the student speaker for the afternoon commencement ceremony. Pollard stated, "This university gave me an appreciation for my small town community and then challenged me to expand my viewpoint to learn from others with different backgrounds and perspectives. From the people who were the superstars of their high school to the ones who were wallflowers, State was a fresh start for everyone -

- a chance to reinvent ourselves, a chance to experiment and grow."







College of Technology Awards Program

The First Annual College of Technology Awards program took place on Tuesday, May 7, 2019. We congratulated faculty in the areas of Teaching, Research, and Service. Faculty of the Year for Teaching - Todd Alberts (not pictured), Faculty of the Year for Research -Dr. Kristina Lawyer (left), and Faculty of the Year for Service - Dr. Andrew Payne (middle).

The College of Technology recognized Faculty and Staff that will be retiring including Robert English (ECET), Harry Minniear (AVT), Rob Eberwein (Student Services), Joy Throckmorton (Dean's Office), and Marilyn Warden (Student Services). The College of Technology thanks you for the years of service and support you have provided.

Along with Faculty and Staff recognition, we highlighted an outstanding alumni for the 18-19 academic year. Congratulations, Mary McGuire (right), for being the College of Technology Alumni of the Year Award recipient. We thank Mary for her countless hours serving students through the Destination Success Program, serving as Chair of the Executive Advisory Board, and her financial contributions to the College of Technology.

Lastly, the awards program highlighted students that placed in the top three from the fifteen teams that attended the Endress+Hauser Student Design Showcase. Thank you Don Cummings and Endress+Hauser for hosting the Student Design Showcase and supporting the College of Technology. (Pictured below)



NEW Website! The College of Technology is excited to have a new website design. Check it out by

visiting, https://www.indstate.edu/technology/.

Stay up-to-date by following us on social media. Our students and student organizations are doing great things! Check out Team Sycamore Racing taking part in Racing to Save Lives where they were promoting adoption for the Terre Haute Humane Society at PetSmart. On this day, 120 pets were able to cross the finish line to adoption!





Give to Blue Day

Save the Date for Give to Blue Day 2.0 on Wednesday, March 11, 2020. The College of Technology had 102 donors give with \$26,305 raised. Thank you to each donor that gave to Give to Blue Day this year!

College of Technology Technology Administration, Room 108 101 North 6th Street | Terre Haute, IN 47809 812-237-3166 | indstate.edu/technology

GIVE NOW







Share this email:







Manage your preferences | Opt out using TrueRemove® Got this as a forward? **Sign up** to receive our future emails. View this email online.

To continue receiving our emails, add us to your address book.

Technology Administration, Room 108 Terre Haute, IN | 47809 US

This email was sent to .